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I am writing to express my continued support for SB 1593-1, "Study of a Severance 

Tax on Timber" 

as amended. We need a fair and common sense policy to fund homes and 

communities as well as firefighters 

during wildfires.  Achieving fairness in taxation of corporations and trusts is sound 

economic policy.   


